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Voting by mail increases access for all voters and has been an effective model for 

elections everywhere. Our votes are secure, and voters do not need to potentially 

endanger themselves or their employment to vote in person on a single weekday. 

Poll workers are safer, and voters have time to research and consider before casting 

their votes. There is no reason to interfere with this process, as it currently works as 

intended.  


